
 

 

DARTMOOR NATIONAL PARK AUTHORITY 

STANDARDS SUB-COMMITTEE 

Friday 4 November 2022 
 
 
Present: A Cooper, P Harper, S Morgan, P Sanders,  
 
Officers:  N White, Head of Organisational Development (Monitoring  

Officer) 
 
Apologies:  J Nutley, P Woods, C Shewan 
 
 
240 Minutes of the Meeting held on 27 May 2022 
 
 The Minutes of the meeting held on Friday 27 May 2022 were agreed and 

signed as a correct record. 
 
241 Declarations of Interest 
 
 None. 
 
242 Public Participation 
 
 None. 
 
243 Monitoring Officer’s Update 
 

The Head of Organisation Development (Monitoring Officer) advised 

Members that Mr Tigwell had stood down as Independent Person in 

September 2022.  The Authority was in the process of advertising for a 

replacement to work alongside Ms Shewan.  No formal complaints against 

Members had been received since the last meeting.   

The Annual Member Workshop had taken place on 14 October 2022.  The 

focus was on the financial challenge that the Authority faces; priorities going 

forward; premises review and the public’s perception of out governance 

process.  He advised that officers were in the process of considering feedback 

and suggestions from Members. 

There were no other issues to report since the last meeting of this Committee.   

 
244 Observation Reports 
 

The Head of Organisational Development (Monitoring Officer) confirmed that 

he received observation reports from the Independent Persons following each 



 

 

formal meeting.  These were carefully reviewed and were available for 

Members to inspect if required.  Two minor issues had been raised since the 

last meeting in May 2022; these were addressed and no significant concerns 

raised.  He asked that the minutes record the Authority’s thanks to Ms 

Shewan for her support and valued input  

 
245 Next Meeting 
 
 Friday 26 May 2023. 


